                               Willow Nursery School.

                                      Charging policy
· All activities that take place during school hours are free of charge

· This practice does not prevent the school from asking parents for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of a school activity, whether it is a trip or a planned activity in the classroom.

· No child will be prevented from taking part in any activity if parents choose not to contribute. This applies to school trips and to activities which are planned as part of the curriculum.

· The school will not make a profit from activities, asking for a contribution only to cover the costs incurred.

Charges in Nursery from February 2016:

Private phone calls:

Actual cost from the bill

Wraparound:

£13.50 per session

Catkins’ Class (two- year-olds):

£15 per session 

There will be no charge to staff members who avail of a wraparound place for their child. However, the usual charges will apply for a place in Catkins’ class.
A penalty charge of £5 will apply on each occasion when children are not collected from wraparound on time. This charge must be paid before any further bookings are taken.
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